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Bringing Learning to Life 

Monday 11th March 2024 
 

 
 

Eastway Explorers and Nursery Stay and Play 
 

Dear Eastway Family,  

 
We would like to invite you to the following Stay and Play sessions: 
 
Nursery – Tuesday 26th March 2024 – 10.30am – 11.30am   
 
Eastway Explorers –    Monday 25th March 2024 – 10.30 – 11.30am 

- Wednesday 27th March 2024 – 10.30am -11.30am  
  
Our ‘Stay and Play’ session will explore fun ways for you to help with your child’s learning 
and development. We will work with you to support your child’s school journey.   
 
This ‘Stay and Play’ session will have a Spring theme and there will be an opportunity for 
you to make crafts to take home.  
 
You are very welcome to come along, you and your child can make friends, share ideas and 
have fun through singing, stories and activities. 
 
If your child does not usually attend during one of these sessions, you are more than 
welcome to attend this additional session.  
 
We look forward to seeing you!  
 
Kind regards 

Mrs Billington 
EYFS Lead  

 


